
 

 

 
 
 

Date: Friday 4th July 2025 
Our ref: MAL/sjt 

 
Dear Student and Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Results’ Day - Year 11 
  
GCSE results’ day is Thursday 21st August 2025 and students can collect results collect their results from BH1 from 8am or access 
results via Go 4 Schools at 9am. Students and their family can enter the school through the reception entrance on the corner of 
Milton and Canewdon Rd. Parking will be available on school site via the Canewdon Road delivery gate. 
 
If students are not available on results day, a representative can collect results on their behalf. Students who are not available on 
results day will need to send an e-mail (from their school email account) to our Examinations Officer, Ms Brown 
Exams@stbernards.southend.sch.uk  giving permission for a named representative to collect the results on their behalf. The 
representative must bring a form of ID of themselves, which they will need to show on the day to collect the results. We regret 
that we cannot release results unless we have this confirmation. Any results not collected by the end of the day on the 21st will 
be posted out to the address that we have on file for the student at school. Could you please ensure that any changes to address 
or contact details are notified to the school office before the end of term.  
 
If you are unable to collect results you can view your results via Go 4 Schools, please ensure that you have checked your access is 
working. Should you need to reset or require any other guidance for Go 4 Schools please email Mrs Johnson on 
bjo@stbernards.southend.sch.uk. Please could you ensure that you have contacted us if you have any logging on issues by 
Monday 14th July 2025. Mrs Phillips, our careers advisor will be available on Friday 22nd August from 9am – 12 and Ms Brown, our 
exams officer will be available on Friday 22nd August from 8.30- 3.30pm to offer any advice students may need.  
 
Confirming your Sixth Form place/Seeking advice:  
Enrolment for St Bernard’s High School 6th form will take place on Thursday 21st August 8am – 10.30am. You must meet the grade 
requirements for your chosen subjects as set out on our website to be able to be offered your place. You will have the opportunity 
to enrol and make any amendments to your subject choices on results day. Please ensure that you speak to a member of staff 
before leaving to confirm your plans or to ask for further advice.  
 
If your plans have changed e.g. where the course or Sixth Form entry criteria have not been met, you will need to speak to a 
member of staff who will support you in finding a place at another institution. External students should arrive to enrol in person 
at 10.30am on Thursday 21st August.  
 
The school will be open for any 6th form enrolment enquiries on:  
Friday 22nd August 9am – 12pm. We will have a photographer on site and hope to capture the students’ success. On behalf of all 
the teachers and tutors of Year 11, I wish your child the very best of luck in their examinations. This is a year group who have 
faced considerable challenges during their Secondary Education, and it has been a privilege to see their confidence, resilience and 
maturity develop. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Allitt 
Deputy Headteacher 
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